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Popular activities this week have included hammering golf tees into large 

pumpkins and painting patterns using textured rollers. We are sure 

there have been a few paint spotted faces going home this week but it 

has been lots of fun. We also enjoyed getting messy whilst investigating 

and scooping out the insides of pumpkins.  

This week we have been looking at the number two 

and have learned a rhyme to help us recognise and 

write it for those children who are ready. 
                            

Around and back on the railway track. Two Two Two!            

 

Please can we ask that all uniforms are checked over the holidays to 

ensure they still have names in them. In addition can we also ask that 

any clothes your child has borrowed from Nursery or Wraparound are 

returned as we very quickly run out. Thank you! 

Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 4
th

 November - Parent Consultations. Parent consultations will 

be held Mrs Hall’s office so go to the main office at your allotted time 

slot. Please remember that slots are a maximum of 10 minutes long.  

 

This week we read the story ‘Room on the Broom’. This story was great 

for spotting rhyming words, something the children are becoming more 

confident with. 

We then set the children the challenge of making their own potion in the 

garden. They added coloured water, sticks, leaves, grass, apples and 

anything else they found around the garden. Potions were made to turn 

each other into dinosaurs, fairies and witches broomsticks! 

Have a lovely holiday and we look forward to seeing you again on 

Monday 4
th

 November.   

The Nursery Team 


